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30th June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Frozen Jr DVD Order Form 
 
We have arranged to have a DVD produced as a souvenir of Walmsley’s Frozen Jr Production.  
The DVD is due to be filmed during the Thursday and Friday performances of the show and 
copies will be sold for £10 each.  We cannot offer a ‘streaming’ service, just old fashioned DVDs! 
 
 
If you would like to order a DVD, please order via Pay360 (under the ‘Online Shop’ tab), or 
alternatively please complete the slip below and return it to school along with cash or a cheque 
(payable to Walmsley CE School). All orders are to be received by *Wednesday 19th July. 
 
As we break up for the summer holidays on Friday 21st July, the DVDs are highly unlikely to be 
ready until we return to school in September; of course, our Videographer will do his very best. 
If they don’t come home before the summer, copies ordered by current Year 6 children will be 
sent home with younger siblings or may be collected from the school office during the week 
commencing 11th September. Orders from all other children will be sent home at the start of the 
Autumn Term. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
Walmsley Show Team 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Frozen Jr DVD Order Form 
 
Name of Child:  ______________________________  Class:  _______ 
 
I would like to order ________ copies of the Frozen Jr DVD and enclose payment of 
£____________ cash/cheque (£10 per copy). 
 
Signed:  ____________________________________  (Parent/Carer) 
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